
 

Dear Families,  

Welcome back! I hope everyone has had a lovely break over the holidays and is 
ready for another busy term. This week we have been celebrating NAIDOC week 
and have been treated to Johnny Cakes. Throughout the term we have a lot of   
special days occurring which should be lots of fun. 

The vegetable garden area had a revamp over the holidays (please see pictures over 
the page).  We will begin to grow a selection of vegetables and plants in this area 
very soon. 

News will return this term. A timetable will be sent out and will begin next week.  

What a very exciting term we have ahead of us.  

Term 3 

Week 1 

Dates to remember: 

Dental Week - Week 2 

Commonwealth Games - Week 3 

Education Week - Week 4 

Science Week - Week 5 

Sustainability / Recycling - Week 6-8 

Pirate Fun - Week 9/10 

LIBRARY DAYS 

Session 1 - Tuesday 

Session 2 - Thursday 

A reminder to bring your library bag 

and returning book.  Pickup at the    

library on those days. 

SURVEY FEEDBACK 

We have had a request to change the 
time preschool starts to 8.45 am which 
would then make the finishing time at 

2.45pm.  In order for everyone to have 
a vote and a majority rules decision - 

every family will get to vote either YES 
you agree or NO you don’t want to 
change the times. If everyone did 

agree, Early Learning will be notified 
and once approval is granted then the 

times could be changed.  As I am unsure 
how long this process would take.  I am 

unable to advise if it will be this term or 
next term. 

Each family will be asked to fill out a 
voting slip located in the foyer area and 

place their vote in the box. 

NAIDOC week activities 



VEGETABLE GARDEN REVAMP 


